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Kinesiology 110

Section: D200

Term: 2008 Summer

Instructor:  Ryan Dill

Office:  HC 2622

Email:  ryand@sfu.ca

Phone:  (778) 782-7851

Discussion Topics: COURSE GOALS 

This course is an introduction to the principles of human nutrition with an emphasis on its 
role in maintaining good health.  It is intended to help students understand basic aspects of 
nutrient metabolism in the body, nutritional planning and assessment in the context of 
national dietary recommendations, and some of the consequences of deficient or excessive 
intake of nutrients.  Some specialized topics and applications of nutrition will be 
introduced. Students will develop the ability to discriminate between reliable and unreliable 
information on the subject of food and nutrition.

COURSE FORMAT 

The course will consist of a two hour lecture and a one hour mandatory tutorial per week.

Grading: Dietary Self - Assessment  -  20%
  

Tutorial Quizzes ( 2 * 5%)  -  10%

Midterm  -  25%

Final  -  45%

Required Texts: Insel.  Nutrition, 3rd. ed., 2007.

Recommended Texts: 

Materials/Supplies: 

Prerequisite/Corequisite: COURSE PREREQUISITES 
 

None.  A science background is not required.  This is, however, a science based course.  
Students will be expected to learn a number of scientific concepts and terms throughout the 
course.

Notes: Lectures begin on May 8th, Tutorials begin May 15th 
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Failure to attend an examination 

Students who miss examinations due to exceptional circumstances (such as serious illness or 
compassionate reasons) are required to obtain a physician’s certificate,  whereby the 
physician states that you were unable to write your midterm or final on the set date due to a 
medical condition beyond your control,  or other supporting documents in order to obtain 
consideration in the course.  Such documents must be filed with the School Director (via the 
Kinesiology office) or Registrar within four calendar days of the date on which the 
examination was to have been written.   Exceptional circumstances must be approved by the 
Undergraduate Program Committee in order for a student to receive consideration.

Students must check the exam schedule when making course selections.  Students are reminded 
that final examinations may be scheduled at any time during the examination period and that 
students should avoid making travel or employment arrangements for this period.

Academic honesty and student conduct 

Academic honesty is a condition of continued membership in the University community. 

Academic dishonesty, including plagiarism or any other form of cheating is subject to serious 
academic penalty, i.e. failure on an assignment, failure in a course, suspension or expulsion 
from the University.

The University codes of student conduct and academic honesty are contained in policies T10.01 
and T10.02 which are available in the Course Timetable and on the Web via 
http://www.reg.sfu.ca.
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